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192 Sandgate Drive
Kippax
Leeds
LS25 7QS

Dear Sir or Madam
I am writing to express my objections to the proposal by Persimmon to build houses on this site.
As before they are not proposing to make any improvements to the already busy roads near to the
proposed access. Also no improvements to the local sewage system.
It is already difficult to get appointments at the Doctors And and Podiatry Clinic.
In addition I consider the proposed work to combat water and mud 'run off' to be totally inadequate
and it will in no way compensate for removal of trees and general flora.
I hope these objections will be seriously considered.

John Cadge

Sent from my iPad




